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UPDATE ON WORK IN YOUR AREA
Cornell-Dubilier Electronics Superfund Site
February 2017

This is to let you know that the U.S. Environmental Protection
Agency’s (EPA’s) contractor will be performing drilling activities in
your area during the month of February 2017. This work will be done
on county roadways and private properties to determine the feasibility
of installing a new waterline. Currently, a 36-inch waterline passes
through the former Cornell-Dubilier Electronics facility property. This
property, located at 333 Hamilton Boulevard, is part of the site. EPA
has determined that the waterline needs to be replaced in order to
reduce the risks associated with cleanup actions taken on the property.
EPA has determined that the most feasible route for the replacement
waterline includes a portion of Hamilton Boulevard and Spicer
Avenue, and that there is a need for borings along these two roadways.
EPA’s contractor has already made contact with the public works and
police departments in South Plainfield to discuss traffic control and
any concerns they may have with the work. Once the work has been
done on the public roadways, it will be restored to prior conditions.

If you have any questions about the site or the ongoing work, pleasé
contact, Pat Seppi, EPA community involvement coordinator at (646)
369-0068; or Diego Garcia, EPA’s project manager at (212) 637-4947.




